
MSE GROUP, LLC 
5858 South Semoran Blvd. 

Orlando, FL 32822 

 

Date: May 5, 2021 

To: Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

Central District 

3319 Maguire Boulevard 

Orlando, Florida 32803 

Cc: K. Wills, WCI 

N. Crews, WCI 

Benjamin Gray, WCI 

From: Don Thompson, P.G. (FL), MSE Group 

Subject: 34th Semi-Annual Water Quality Monitoring Event 1-2021 

J.E.D. Solid Waste Management Facility, Osceola County, Florida  

FDEP Permit No. 0199726-033-SO-01 

WACS Facility ID No. 89544 

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Florida Department of Environmental 

Protection (FDEP) that the first semi-annual groundwater sampling event of 2021 for the 

monitoring well network at the J.E.D. Solid Waste Management (JED) is expected to 

commence on or about May 24, 2021.  The groundwater sampling will be performed over 

a period of approximately two weeks and is expected to be completed by June 4, 2021. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at (813) 

468-7553 or dthompson@msegroup.com at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Don Thompson 

Senior Hydrologist II 

MSE Group a Montrose Environmental Group Company 

mailto:dthompson@msegroup.com

